
 

 
     NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

Deletions from the 2021 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List  

 

                          

 The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the following 

attorneys fulfilled their 2021 billing obligation prior to the publication of the 2021 Pro 

Hac Vice Ineligible List. The Order declaring those on the List ineligible was effective 

July 19, 2021.  The responses for these individuals were received after the publishers’ 

deadline, so publication of their names could not be prevented.  These attorneys sustained 

no period of ineligibility.  Their names should be stricken from the Court Order dated 

July 12, 2021 and published on July 19, 2021. 

 

 

 

   Graumlich, Betty S.W. Virginia 

   Maggard, Josh   Wisconsin    

   Santoro, Christopher N. Pennsylvania 
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